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Secretary
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Attention: Docketing and Service Branch
Subject: Comments 10 CFR Fart 34 proposed rulemaking
Gentlemen:

The following are my comments concerning the proposed 10 CFR changes:
Proposed 10 CFR _34.4) Condugcting radiographic operation using 2 person crews

I agree with this position and the information provided, regarding improved safety and
surveillance.

Proposed 10 CFR 34.42 Radiation Safety Officer

I agree with the additional training required. This person is a key member of any
radiographic company. One should not forget that strong management support is required
for any radiation safety program to be successful.

Central Certification of Radiographers

I have mixed reactions to this. Passing a test does not instill a strong safety attitude, This
is done through management direction and strong enforcement by regulators. Individuals
must now be held accountable for a violation of radiation safety requirements in order for
this initiative to be successful.

Very truly yours,

MQS INSPECTION, INC.
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ugh ¥, Doran
President

H94-085 '95[ 0

Baton Rouge » Buffalo « Chattanocoga « Chicago « Cincinnati « Cleveland « Denve: « Detroit « Evansville « Hartford « Houston «
Indianapolis « Jacksonville « Lima « Los Angeles « Memphis « Milwaukee « Minneapolis « Philadelptaa » Phoenix « Pittsburgh «
South Holland « Wilmington « Wood River « (Corporate Office) Chicago (800) 638-5227

94
2406060053 940525
34 59FR9429  PDR



